Suzanne Leshchyshyn

From: Suzanne Leshchyshyn
Sent: September-17-19 3:04 PM

To: I

Cc: David Smejkal

Subject: PR19005 Notice of Receipt of Statement of Concern

Attachments: PR19005 Receipt of SOC Letter CBerry 17 Sep 19.pdf

Tracking: Recipient Delivery
|
David Smejkal Delivered: 17/09/2019 3:04 PM
Suzanne Leshchyshyn Delivered: 17/09/2019 3:04 PM

Find attached a letter acknowledging receipt of your statement of concern for Application PR19005, Stant Enterprises
Ltd.

Suzanne Leshchyshyn

Field Office Administrator, Central Region
Natural Resources Conservation Board
303, 4920 51 Street, Red Deer AB T4N 6K8
P: 403-340-5241

F: 403-340-5599
Suzanne.Leshchyshyn@nrcb.ca

website: www.nrch.ca

NRCB core values: Integrity; Fairness; Respect; Excellence; Service

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to which it is addressed, and may contain confidential, personal and/or privileged information. Please
contact me immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on it. Any communication
received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted.



#303, 4920 — 51 Street
Red Deer, Alberta T4N 6K8

Natural Resources T 403-340-5241 F 403-340-5599
NRCB Conservation Board Toll Free 310.0000 www.nrcb.ca

September 17, 2019 sent by email to _

Cyndy Berry
RR1 Site 5 Box 1
Leslieville AB TOM 1HO

Dear Cyndy:

Re: Grandfathering Determination PR19005 -
Notice of Receipt of Statement of Concern
Stant Enterprises Ltd.
NW 18-40-4 W5M

By way of this letter | wish to acknowledge that on September 17, 2019, our office has received
your email expressing concerns about Grandfathering Determination PR19005 under the
Agricultural Operation Practices Act.

When a decision has been made on this file you will be provided with a copy of the decision
documents.

If you have any questions regarding the process for our review of this application, please
contact me at 403-340-5525 or by email at David.Smejkal@nrcb.ca. Fact sheets and guides can
also be found on our website at www.nrcb.ca.

Yours truly, M
. Bors

David Smejkal
Inspector






